From: Eleanor Freeman

To: Chace Pedersen
Subject: Reject the Outpost Campground Application
Date: Thursday, November 30, 2023 9:31:08 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

To Whom this May Concern:

We object to the issuance of the permit for the proposed use of a large campground near our
neighborhood.

This project is not compatible with the residential nature of this area and the Sunshine Estates
Community. Our quiet enjoyment of our homes will be destroyed if a campground is permitted.

Camping is transient by definition. The camping vehicles coming and going through Ronald and
along Salmon La Sac Road will create commotion, noise and dust. Although we have signs posted,
there is no doubt that campground visitors will drive though our private road in an attempt to access
the lake. Campers will not respect the quiet nature of our community. Loud outdoor activities
commonly occurring in a camping environment are not compatible with the existing residential
homes and cabins.

This project would make more sense if it were located at the far end of the lake near the existing
campgrounds rather than in an established residential area. Please do not approve the application as
not compatible to the area.

Sincerely,
Jeffrey and Eleanor Freeman
299 Sandelin Lane
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